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Agenda Item 3©

This is the first time that I attend the WGM, and I have to confess that I am a bit disappointed by the low level of participation of minority NGOs.

I would like to thank MRG, which founded the participation of 21 persons belonging to minority groups. However, there should be more representatives from minority NGOs if we want to build a network amongst minorities and create an international movement. As you may now, MRG provided a 5-day training workshop for participants, prior to the session of WGM. This training is very useful for minorities.

The Office of the High Commissioner funded 5 participants this year. In addition, I would like to thank the state representatives who are here today. It really shows that the situation of minority rights deserves serious attention from our governments. However, I think that we still have to raise awareness about of the minority issues. 

Therefore, I would like to suggest that the Working Group include 3 recommendations in its report:

1- To recommend to the Commission on Human Rights the establishment of a Voluntary Fund for minorities to assist them with travels to the Working Group.

2- To recommend to the High Commissioner that he organize human rights training for minority representatives.

3- To recommend to the Commission on Human Rights the launch of a United Nations International Year for Minorities.  

Thank you Chairman

